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Not your normal class day when a bomb-sniffing dog shows up at school.

A La Crosse police bomb dog was called to early-morning duty at Tomah High School today,
after a bomb threat was discovered at the school last night. No bomb was found, and classes at
Tomah started on time. However, because of the threat, parents were allowed to decide
whether to send their kids to school today or not.




